
SpeakEasySingles.com    

FaceBook Group Or Call  

304-805-4109 

Auditorium - Columbia Pipeline Group - 1700 MacCorkle Ave SE - Charleston, Use the parking lot and entrance on the 
West side of the building (between C Gas & Frontier Bldg). It is the long 1-story bldg., next to river, where all the trees 

are.  Turn on Frontage Road  at light (off Rt 60) and follow to C Gas.   

1) LAST NEWSLETTER TO BE MAILED BY US POST OFFICE 

We will continue to DO a newsletter, post on our internet site and FB Group.  You can also 
see it by signing up through Constant Contacts or call 304-805-4109 and a Board Mem-
ber will call you back with what’s happening, answer questions, etc.   

2. NO NEW YEAR’S DANCE  

We have always gone ALL OUT for our New Year’s dance with shrimp, special food and 
beverages as well as party hats, horns, decorations, etc.  However,  attendance is down 
and so many other places having New Year’s parties and dances.   The weather is also a 
huge factor and we still have to pay a DJ and  find a dance location.       

3) LAST DANCE IN 2018!   

 CHRISTMAS DANCE Dec. 15th at Columbia Gas, will be the last until February 16th  when 
we have our HUGE Valentine’s Dance (at WV State University) and  a BIG celebration!   

SpeakEasy  

Singles 

Only 

$10. 



Sign up for weekly email of Events from SES Internet site, photos, history, etc. , or join our FaceBook Group of 

upcoming events to keep informed, have discussions & RSVP when requested.  

Taylor Book Discussion Group.  Meet and make new friends in a casual 

atmosphere. Meets 1st & 3rd Mondays at 5:30 at Taylor Books, Capitol St., Chas. 

Call Mary at 304-552-5189.   Just join the conversation, whatever the topic is!   

Howard is doing it again!  A few years ago he organized a Group Cruise and over 

60 people went!  Carnival Bahamas Cruise from Jacksonville, Florida for FIVE 

(yes 5) days in January 2020 (only 13 months away) for less than about $400. 

per person.  Come to the dance & he has flyers with all the details.   Details also 

on FB and internet site at www.speakeasysingles.com 

 

To Lana, Mona & Vicky for 

their very Successful & FUN  

5th Annual Spaghetti Dinner 

& Party held Nov. 30th!  

 We wish you a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year!  Our wish 

for YOU is for good Health, much 

Happiness and Prosperity!   

Shantel, Jack, Nancy, Vicky, Lana 

and Aaron 

2019 SpeakEasy Board Volunteers NEEDED to keep this WONDERFUL group going into 

our 34th Year!   Takes 1 day a month AND you can SHARE a position with a friend 

(except Treasurer).  We all help one another and  have made great friendships.  if you 

are new to SpeakEasy, it’s a great opportunity to get involved.  Forms will be available at 

the December 15th Dance.  So seriously think about helping this VERY worthwhile group.   

JANUARY 2019 !!!  We are look-

ing at  some event in January, so 

KEEP IN TOUCH!  
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